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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/Carers

We hope you are all keeping safe and well. I would like to thank you all for your support, as always.
PCR Testing

Thank you to everyone in Classes 2 and 3 who have followed the TTP recommendation (and taken their child for a PCR test.) If you have a child in either of these classes and have not already done this, we ask that you book your child in for a PCR test, as explained in the letter. This way we can all be assured that we are all playing our part to keep our school community safe and well. Thank you.
As a further reminder, the three main COVID Symptoms to be aware of are;
· a new continuous cough

· fever or high temperature

· loss of, or change in, sense of smell or taste

If your child develops any one of these symptoms they should follow the self -isolation guidance and you should apply for a coronavirus test. 

 Polite Reminder: 

Wearing of Face Masks

We request that all adults wear face mask at drop off and pick up times (unless medically exempt.) Thank you for your support with this.
School Council

A huge ‘WELL DONE’ to the Foundation Phase classes who have been baking cakes and biscuits this week, to raise money for MacMillans. Key Stage Two will be doing the same next week. Foundation Phase products have been sold today and I will update you next week, on the money raised for this worthwhile charity. Diolch!

School Building
The building work is progressing well. Our cloakroom pods at the back of each classroom) are currently being built. These will provide additional space for each class to store essential equipment and their coats and bags, ensuring our corridor remains clutter free. The extension is progressing well, with the new classroom, library area, foundation phase entrance and toilets under construction. This is a very exciting time for our school.

Welsh Phrase of the Week
Ble es ti dros y penwythnos?

I wish to thank the pupils and staff for working so hard.
 Have a good weekend. Let us hope that the weather remains fine. 
Kind Regards

Rachel Critchell
Headteacher
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